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NEWSLETTER 

 

Reception:  Finlay Shepherd 

Year 1:    Zana Yasar 

Year 2:    Double award next week! 

Year 3:    Olive Thorpe 

Year 4:    Archie Delaney 

Year 5:    Jonah Bloxam 

Year 6:    Dexter Davis 

Upcoming dates 
https://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/
coming-events  
 
Tuesday 12th Oct—Individual School 
Photos, 

Weds 20th Oct—Macmillan Coffee 
Morning 8:40-9:30 . Open to all families 

Thursday 21st Oct—Quiz Night at The 
Ship 

Friday 22nd Oct—Loud Shirt Day, 

                                  Last day of Term 1 

November 

Monday 1st Nov  INSET Day, school 
closed 

Tuesday 2nd Nov  Y5 Swimming starts 

Tuesday 9th Nov  3.30-6pm  

                            Parent Consultations 

Thursday 11th Nov 3.30—6pm  

                            Parent Consultations 

Tuesday 23rd Nov                                         
NHS Nasal flu vaccinations, all year 
groups.  

December Saturday 11th:  Christmas 
Fair 

This Week 

On Tuesday 23rd November the school will be 
taking part in the NHS Flu Nasal Spray Vaccination 
Programme. 

This programme is for all year groups from Reception 
Class to Year 6.  . 

A letter was sent via WEDUC to parents and carers to 
complete the steps to consent to the vaccine.  The 
consent form is online and closes at 11am,  5 days 
before the date of the vaccination session in school 
which is 23rd November 2021. 

If any parents or carers would like to have this letter 
printed, please contact the school office. 

Here is a link to the Consent Form https://
www.susseximmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu 

You will need to enter and confirm your preferred email 
address and you will receive a confirmation email 
following submission of the consent form. 

Enter the School Code:  SX114576 

Complete and submit the consent form, indicating your 
choice of consent:  Please ensure you provide your 
child's registered address and GP. 

Celebrating Languages at St John's Meads! 

In Monday’s assembly we celebrated the many 
diverse languages spoken within our school 
community. We asked children who speak another 
language to bring something in - such as a word, book, 
item of clothing, instrument, etc. - to share with their 
class in a circle time this Friday. 

A huge thank you to Richard, Nina, Max, Miss D, 

Sophia, Sophie, Ting Ting, Aliya, Sasha, Zoya and 

Elizabeth for teaching us about the languages they 

speak. Some snippets from the assembly can be 

heard on the Notice posted by Mrs Cork on WEDUC!    
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Year 5 Forest School 

Another wonderful and very busy afternoon at Forest School! The children learnt 

how to weave 'Gods Eyes', do Japanese leaf printing, build dens with tarpaulins, 

make creations out of clay and dye cloth using natural sources. Well done everyone! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 Science 

In science this week we all managed to beat the big bad hairdryer! Our houses managed to stay up! 

The children worked really well as teams and managed to use the resources to build these wonder-

ful structures. Well done Year One!  


